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10 May 2019 

 

Dear Lisa, 

 

DIOCESAN CANONICAL INSPECTION – MONITORING VISIT 

 

Further to your school’s recent visit from the diocesan primary adviser for Religious Education 

and having read the notes from the visit, I am writing to inform you that I have cancelled the 

school’s DCI monitoring visit which was due to take place prior to the end of the Pentecost 

Term 2019.  

 

It is most heartening to read of the school’s rapid progress in terms of standards in Religious 

Education and I would like to take this opportunity to thank you, Lucy and all of the staff at St 

Mary’s for your tremendous work.  

 

The school will now be inspected in the normal round of inspections. I would be most grateful 

if you could kindly inform members of staff and the school’s local governing body. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Peter Giorgio 

Director of Education 

 

cc. Mrs L Wilson – CEO, St Thérèse of Lisieux Catholic Multi-Academy Trust 

  

  Mr D Quinn – NRCDES, Primary RE Adviser 


